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Thursday, 22nd December 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I hope my letter finds you and yours well.  
 
We finish today at 2:30pm for the Christmas holidays, after a very busy and successful 
term.  School returns for everyone from 8:50am on Wednesday, 4th of January 2023.  
 
S4-S6 Prelim Results 
 
Young people in S4, S5 and S6 will receive their prelim exams results certificate on 
the first working day of week beginning 16th of January 2023.  
 
 
Industrial Action – January 2023 
 
Please make sure you read the letter issued earlier today from Douglas Hutchison, 
Executive Director of Education, which gives details around probable school closures 
in early January 2023. I will communicate with you again in advance of the planned 
industrial action to update you, as best I can, on the situation for All Saints’.  
 
 
End of Term Newsletter 
 
I would encourage you to follow the link below to access our end of term ‘Sway’ 
newsletter. There’s a flavour of the plethora of experiences, activities and successes 
our young people have enjoyed over this last term.  
 
There are photographic slideshows (you just click left or right) and there are also 
photographic ‘stacks’ (where you click on the photo and it takes you to the next one). 
If you have any issues accessing via a Microsoft account, ask your child to use their 
Glow email address – this lets you in if need be. I hope you enjoy it!  
 
https://sway.office.com/cJeo4PaKgYxAuqXJ 
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I would like to thank you for your continued support throughout this session. Our young 
people have been outstanding. This doesn’t happen without you – so thank you! I wish 
you and your families a wonderful Christmas, and a safe, healthy and happy New 
Year.  
 
As always, please don’t hesitate to get in touch should you wish to discuss any aspect 
of your child’s learning or wellbeing. We are always happy to help. 
 
 
Kind regards and Merry Christmas, 
 
 
 
Brian McDermott 
Head Teacher 
All Saints’ RC Secondary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


